
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Day 5 

Thursday 

29th September 

 
‘Voice-off’ 

Morning Tea 

Hello for the last time Brighton Primary School! 

It is with great sadness that our celebrations of National Week of Deaf People has come to an end! What a 

way to end the celebrations as well. The CDE students and staff organized an Auslan only morning tea for 

all the staff. Teachers’ Auslan skills were tested, they had to fingerspell their name to gain entrance to the 

morning tea and then they had to converse only in Auslan.  

Our Brighton Primary School community would not be as strong, welcoming and inclusive if it were not for 

all our staff. We are so fortunate as a CDE to be a part of the wider BPS community, something which the 

CDE students said through a thank you video made for all the staff shown at morning tea.  

Thank you for reading along with these blog posts. For your final Auslan lesson from your child, why not 

find out what their favourite sign is. Mine is the sign for empathy, if you see me around the place ask me to 

show you, it’s worth learning.  

 

Thanks again. 

Eleanor 

Teacher of the Deaf in 2.8 

 


